

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1 http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779

May 2nd, 2014

Good Afternoon,

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of May 5^{th} – May 9^{th} .

Please be reminded that there are no classes on Thursday, May 1st and Friday, May 2nd while the AEFNB & NBTA hold local and provincial meetings.

The annual Marigolds on Main Street Event will happen on June 5th @ approximately at 9:00 a.m. As a special part of the 2014 planting a call has been put out to the larger community for all members who have served our country as part of the Canadian Armed Forces to attend. If you know a service man or woman, who is either in active duty or retired from service please extend this invitation to them.

From the Guidance Department there is some recent news items and calendar updates:

- (1.) National Mental Health Week (May 5th 11th) < www.cmha.ca>
- (2.) International Day Against Homophobia (May 17th) < <u>www.homophobiaday.org</u>>

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child's school, the Parent School Support Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. The PSSC will meet next on the evening of Wednesday, May 14th at 6:30 p.m. in the school library.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Yours in Education,

Greg Norton, Principal